
Executive  Summary 

 

 

On 19 July 2002 the Council was invited to nominate a Council member (and this could include 

Alternates) to be a member of the Council for the Regulation of Healthcare Professionals (CRHP) 

by 31 October 2002.  DoH is progressing other appointments – including the Chair – at the same 

time. 

 

The Council is asked to make a nomination. 

 

Further information is available from Paul Atkinson, Health Regulatory Bodies Branch at the 

Department of Health,  email: Paul.Atkinson@doh.gsi.gov.uk.     

 

DoH is also in the process of appointing the CRHP Quality Assurance Reference Team. 

 

CRHP is due to convene in Shadow form in January 2003 and become substantive in April 2003. 
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